
 

Mailing address: 
113 W. Mountain Street 
Fayetteville, AR 72701 

 
www.fayetteville-ar.gov 

 

 

CITY COUNCIL MEMO 
2023-1019 

 
MEETING OF SEPTEMBER 5, 2023 
 
TO: Mayor Jordan and City Council 

THRU: Susan Norton, Chief of Staff 

FROM: Jared Rabren, Airport Director 

DATE: 
 

SUBJECT: Award of RFP 23-06 to Titan Aviation Fuels 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff recommends awarding a contract to Titan Aviation Fuels through RFP 23-06, Aviation Fuel and Fueling 
Truck Lease for a one-year contract with four one-year automatic renewals. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
Titan Aviation Fuels will be replacing AvFuel as the new fuel provider for the Airport. 
 
DISCUSSION: 
This contract leases refueler trucks and delivers fuel for resale to the Fixed Base Operator. 
  
 
BUDGET/STAFF IMPACT: 
There is no cost for the refueler truck lease or software for the duration of the contract. The airport was 
approved a budget of $3,378,000.00 to expense on fuel during 2023. As of July 31, 2023, the airport has 
expensed $1,201,523.06 on fuel. 
 
ATTACHMENTS: Titan Staff Review Form, City of Fayetteville - TITAN aviation Fuel Truck Leases 
Agreement, RFP 23-06 Aviation Fuel Services TITAN 
 


